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BATTLE TAPESTRY TO BE DISPLAYED IN BAYEUX

The Battle of Prestonpans Tapestry is to be exhibited alongside the world-famous Bayeux Tapestry in Normandy in the autumn of 2013.

The announcement came during a visit today (8 August) by the Cabinet Secretary for Culture and External Affairs, Fiona Hyslop to St Mary’s Cathedral in Edinburgh where the massive 104-metre Battle Tapestry is currently on display.

Bayeux Local Councillor, Mme Lydie Poullet, saw the Battle Tapestry at St Mary’s Cathedral last summer and was so impressed that she arranged for the invitation from the Musée de la Tapisserie de Bayeux.

“We are delighted and honoured that our tapestry has been invited to Bayeux,” said Gareth Jones, chairman of the Battle of Prestonpans Heritage Trust, which commissioned the Battle Tapestry in 2010.  “Our project was inspired entirely by the Bayeux Tapestry which our past chairman, Dr Prestoungrange, had visited many times.

“ We were looking for ways to raise the profile of the battle and bring the story to life for future generations and that is exactly what the Bayeux Tapestry has done since the 11th century.” 
The Battle of Prestonpans Tapestry shows the 1745 journey of Bonnie Prince Charlie, from his landing in Eriskay to his resounding victory at Prestonpans. It was completed in the summer of 2010 after some 25,000 hours of work by 200 volunteers from around Scotland.










More…2
Created a little longer ago, probably in the 11th century, the Bayeux Tapestry shows the events leading up to the Norman conquest of England, including the Battle of Hastings in 1066.  It is exhibited in a special museum in Bayeux called Musée de la Tapisserie de Bayeux and a copy is displayed in the Museum of Reading.

Like its older role-model, the Prestonpans Tapestry is not strictly a tapestry but an embroidery, tells the story of disputed royal succession, divided loyalty and a great British battle, and was embroidered by volunteers.

Cabinet Secretary, Fiona Hyslop, said: “I am delighted that the tapestry depicting the Battle of Prestonpans has been requested to be displayed in the Museé de la Tapisserie de Bayeux.
 
”I have been greatly impressed by the level of Scottish craftsmanship shown in its creation and the way it brings Scotland’s history and heritage to life.” 
The Battle of Prestonpans Tapestry will be on display in Bayeux during September and October 2013.  The Battle Trust is also hosting a series of Scottish events and celebrations as part of the exhibition.  

It will remain at St Mary’s until the end of August this year, with a programme of talks, workshops and re-enactments on offer.  Details are available at www.prestonpanstapestry.org 
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